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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-6510         0021 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-00:22:32                 Arvd-00:30:07  Clrd-00:31:47
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:22:38                 Arvd-00:27:39  Clrd-00:31:47
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a possible intoxicated driver   
leaving the Shell station headed east on 106, in a white   
Infinity coupe.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.   

25-6511         0031 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-00:33:39                 Arvd-00:34:39  Clrd-00:43:46
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-00:37:08                 Arvd-00:37:11  Clrd-00:43:10
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports 40-50 people milling about,   
making noise.

         Narrative:      
226 reports all parties have left the area.

25-6512         0046 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    RTE 24 NORTH MM29
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reports a white Jeep northbound on 24. Operating   
at a high rate of speed and unable to maintain lane. Call   
transferred to MSP Middleboro via PSAP.

25-6513         0108 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-01:09:53                 Arvd-01:09:55  Clrd-01:26:25
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-01:10:11                 Arvd-01:11:35  Clrd-01:26:25
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:11:05                 Arvd-01:11:08  Clrd-01:26:25
         Narrative:      

E911 callers report a female party screaming and kicking the   
door of the gas station.

         Narrative:      
IP left with her mother. Peace restored.

25-6514         0123 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 441] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-01:28:28  Enrt-01:30:36  Arvd-01:32:09  Clrd-01:43:58
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-01:32:02  Clrd-01:43:41
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:32:07  Clrd-01:43:55
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a loud party in the area.

         Narrative:      
Homeowner contacted and party was ended.  All quiet.   
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25-6515         0156 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 493] MATFIELD ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:56:25  Clrd-01:56:31
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.   

25-6519         0444 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                                                     Arvd-04:44:00  Clrd-04:49:09
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-04:45:57                 Arvd-04:45:59  Clrd-04:49:09
         Narrative:      

FD portable 28 reports finding an occupied car in the woods   
at the above location.

         Narrative:      
226 advises not an MVA. Parties from an earlier call   
sleeping in their vehicle. They have no need for any type of   
service and have returned to the residence. See Call# 25-
6514.

25-6520         0539 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] VILLAGE ST
         Narrative:      

E911 hang-up at the above location. Transferred via PSAP to   
Easton.

         Narrative:      
2nd E911 call with IP sounding very confused. Transferred   
again to Easton via PSAP.

25-6521         0736 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the Lobby to pick up LTC.

25-6525         1148 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:48:00  Clrd-11:55:37
         Narrative:      

222 transporting party to Matfield St.

         Narrative:      
Starting mileage 49215.6

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 49216.5

25-6526         1313 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:15:09                 Arvd-13:19:44  Clrd-13:30:56
         Narrative:      

Caller reports dog left in a parked vehicle. Engine is off   
and no windows open.   
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         Narrative:      
Vehicle is parked in row 3A.

         Narrative:      
Hybrid vehicle was left running. Owner arrived and animal   
was ok, not in distress.   

25-6527         1322 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pick up LTC. LTC issued.   

25-6529         1344 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:01:52                 Arvd-14:01:53  Clrd-14:01:54
         Narrative:      

Bridgewater PD received report of erratic MV traveling North   
on Elm St. possibly heading towards WB.   

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, could not locate.   

25-6531         1507 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

       Vicinity of:    BRYANT ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to report MVA in the attached vicinity   
earlier today. Operators exchanged information on scene, did   
not call PD. Party would like incident logged.   

25-6533         1625 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:37:54                 Arvd-16:37:55  Clrd-16:37:59
         Narrative:      

Walk in party for LTC fingerprints.

25-6534         1647 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:48:19                 Arvd-16:48:20  Clrd-16:55:08
         Narrative:      

Walk in party for LTC fingerprints.

25-6535         1700 ERRATIC OPERATION Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + PERRY AVE
         Narrative:      

Caller states that there are lifted trucks that do burnouts   
in the area and she is concerned for their erratic driving.   
Caller states they are not in the area at this time but   
would like it logged and the information passed on to future   
shifts.

25-6536         1815 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 254] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-18:15:43  Clrd-19:09:34
         Narrative:      
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Officer out at evening prayer service.   

25-6537         1821 ANIMAL CONTROL Taken to Family / Guardian   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party located a loose male Golden Retriever across   
from above location and brought it to the station.

         Narrative:      
Owner came in and claimed the dog. Dog's name is "Blue"

25-6538         1829 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 507] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-18:32:46                 Arvd-18:37:53  Clrd-18:40:53
         Narrative:      

Calling party states he observed a male party exit from the   
locked rear portion of above business and get into a grey   
Ford Taurus Wagon and drive north towards Brockton. Caller   
described male party as an older white male wearing a blue   
sweater, grey pants walking on crutches and having only one   
leg.

         Narrative:      
Could not locate.   

25-6541         2307 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-23:07:15  Clrd-23:12:40
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.

For Date: 06/02/2025  -  Monday   

25-6542         0057 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-00:57:00  Clrd-00:59:26
         Narrative:      

Officer checking on vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Door Dash driver, party checks okay.

25-6547         0600 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:01:07  Clrd-06:52:23
         Narrative:      

Officer out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-6550         0841 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
Party into station for tow release.

         Narrative:      
Release given.

25-6554         1040 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for disposing of old medication.

         Narrative:      
Party disposed of medication.

25-6562         1135 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station with updated RMV information for attached   
vehicle. Party was advised by the RMV to come to station.

         Narrative:      
Party requested tow release. Release given.

25-6564         1148 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Calling party states he lost his debit card early saturday   
morning and was inquiring if it had been turned in. If found   
calling party's number was given.

25-6566         1219 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 46] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:19:29  Clrd-12:25:44
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-6567         1229 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 524] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-12:29:00  Clrd-12:35:28
         Narrative:      

Warning for number plate violation.

25-6568         1314 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 06/02/2025 1340
  Location/Address:    [WEG 432] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                                                     Arvd-13:14:00  Clrd-13:20:21
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-13:17:10                 Arvd-13:17:11  Clrd-13:40:30
         Narrative:      

223 reporting minor two car MVA no injuries.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.  Party refused transport.  Report to follow.
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25-6569         1411 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:11:00  Clrd-14:31:49
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:15:06                 Arvd-14:31:10  Clrd-14:31:54
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
NIL cancelled.

         Narrative:      
Proper paperwork provided.  All units clear.

25-6570         1444 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for LTC.

         Narrative:      
LTC given.

25-6571         1447 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

Business line caller inquiring if PD can monitor the speed   
of cars through the school zone. Caller states her father   
and daughter were attempting to cross the street and cars   
were traveling at a faster rate than the posted speed.

         Narrative:      
Officer notified.

25-6574         1540 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL False Alarm    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jason A Cimino 06/02/2025 1640
  Location/Address:    [WEG 270] PINECREST RD
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:11:29                 Arvd-16:11:35  Clrd-16:39:28
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating she is hearing an alarm going   
off at her neighbor's house and no one appears to be home.

         Narrative:      
Owner notified. FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
FD found faulty detector. Officer spoke to home owner who   
gave a 10 minute ETA on returning home.   

         Narrative:      
FD advised home owner. Units clear.

25-6576         1546 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping of LTC application. Receipt given in   
hand.

25-6578         1737 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
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    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo 06/02/2025 1800
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-17:39:09                 Arvd-17:39:10  Clrd-17:50:52
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:42:32                 Arvd-17:42:33  Clrd-17:50:43
         Narrative:      

Prescription drug kiosk emptied and logged into evidence.   
Xpr placed into evidence. 25-73-PR placed into evidence.   

25-6580         1801 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:01:48  Clrd-18:38:33
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:09:43                 Arvd-19:09:47  Clrd-19:54:53
         Narrative:      

226 out at youth baseball.

25-6581         1837 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-18:37:00  Clrd-19:10:09
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-18:38:39  Enrt-18:38:45  Arvd-18:40:20  Clrd-19:09:33
         Narrative:      

NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
Raleighs en route with 10 minute ETA.   

         Narrative:      
Raleighs has vehicle. Units clear.   

25-6584         2001 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [BRI] BRIDGEWWATER
         Narrative:      

911 caller starting injured animal in the road. Transferred   
via psap to Bridgewater.   

25-6586         2049 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 516] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-20:56:09                 Arvd-20:56:15  Clrd-21:05:15
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting an animal near the road in the area   
of the attached business.   

         Narrative:      
Confirmed there is a dead deer near the road.

         Narrative:      
DPW notified.

For Date: 06/03/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-6593         0242 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
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                                                     Arvd-02:42:18  Clrd-02:45:37
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-6594         0305 B & E MOTOR VEHICLE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
  Location/Address:    WALNUT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:10:48                 Arvd-03:10:50  Clrd-03:10:53
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-03:11:02                 Arvd-03:11:06  Clrd-04:06:57
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-03:11:10                 Arvd-03:11:15  Clrd-04:06:16
         Narrative:      

Party called stating a male party in a gray hoodie just   
attempted to break into his vehicle. Cruisers dispatched to   
check area.

         Narrative:      
Cruisers out at residence and checking area.

         Narrative:      
Officer reporting no entry was made to vehicle. Party left   
on foot heading north toward Brockton. Video shows party was   
wearing gray hoodie, gray sweat pants and white sneakers.

         Narrative:      
Video also shows a vehicles head lights near the roadway.   
Unknown type or color of vehicle at this time.

         Narrative:      
Officers could not locate anyone in the area at this time.

25-6595         0635 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-06:35:14  Clrd-06:40:01
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-6596         0718 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-07:18:31  Clrd-07:46:17
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop requesting NIL.

         Narrative:      
May's contacted and will be en route for vehicle.

         Narrative:      
OIC transporting male party to Brockton RMV.   

         Narrative:      
Transport complete at this time.   

25-6597         0816 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-08:17:17                 Arvd-08:17:19  Clrd-08:42:08
         Narrative:      

1 written warning for school zone traffic control.    
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25-6598         1004 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Attached parties into the station for tow release. Release   
issued.   

25-6599         1014 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 638] CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-10:14:54  Clrd-10:19:24
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding.

25-6605         1050 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for FID. FID issued.   

25-6607         1105 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt   
issued, application filed.   

25-6608         1109 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 316] SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-11:14:41  Enrt-11:14:44  Arvd-11:16:19  Clrd-11:41:41
         Narrative:      

Signal-2 residential burglary alarm sounding from rear   
entrance.   

         Narrative:      
226 checked residence and spoke with a neighbor who saw   
homeowner leave the residence shortly before dispatch.   

25-6609         1126 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station requesting a translator to speak with   
an officer.   

         Narrative:      
Party believes she was a victim of identity fraud by former   
boyfriend.  Bridgewater PD has jurisdiction of involved   
matter.  Bridgewater PD notified and party being referred to   
them.

25-6610         1142 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for LTC. LTC issued.   

25-6611         1157 HAZMAT INCIDENT Removed Hazard    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-12:00:57  Enrt-12:00:59  Arvd-12:08:17  Clrd-14:21:59
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-12:44:51  Enrt-12:44:54  Arvd-12:44:56  Clrd-14:21:57
         Narrative:      

Employee calling to report a suspicious package delivered to   
attached address.   

         Narrative:      
WBFD dispatched at 1203 hours.   

         Narrative:      
Tier 1 hazmat response initiated at 1218 hours.   

         Narrative:      
Hazmat response on scene to test substance.   

         Narrative:      
Substance disposed of, deemed not hazardous. All units clear   
at 1414 hours.   

25-6613         1301 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 06/03/2025 1629
  Location/Address:    TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                       Disp-13:04:38  Enrt-13:04:41  Arvd-13:17:36  Clrd-13:35:21
         Narrative:      

Calling party reporting stolen keys at attached location.   

         Narrative:      
Keys may have been taken by a friend of R.P. 228 to follow   
up with suspected party to assist in retrieving keys.   

25-6614         1317 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station for LTC. LTC issued.   

25-6616         1414 FRAUD CREDIT CARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Detective Jared P Percival
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1293] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station reporting potential fraud. Report to   
follow.   

25-6618         1505 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 06/03/2025 1558
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                                                     Arvd-15:05:48  Clrd-15:43:08
         Narrative:      

Traffic post in school zone during afternoon dismissal.  Two   
stops made for speeding.  One citation issued for   
unregistered MV.    

25-6620         1614 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to inquire on a previous incident. Party   
spoke with 224 and was advised that D1 will follow up with   
her regarding the incident.   
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25-6621         1700 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:02:11  Clrd-18:10:53
         Narrative:      

Officer out at town basketball.

25-6622         1708 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to pick-up LTC.   
LTC issued.   

25-6624         1811 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:11:43  Clrd-18:54:57
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 citation and 2 warnings issued for stop sign violations.

25-6625         1855 GAS ODOR Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-18:59:39                 Arvd-18:59:39  Clrd-19:06:59
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:01:24  Clrd-19:06:40
         Narrative:      

e911 caller was digging up a plant in his yard and believes   
he may have hit a gas line.   
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Gas company requesting water lines marked. Notified, eta   
45min.   

25-6626         1903 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:07:58                 Arvd-19:10:43  Clrd-20:02:05
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to speak with an officer regarding a   
medical situation with an ex-boyfried.   

         Narrative:      
Party spoke with 228, report to follow.   

25-6629         2300 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:00:15  Clrd-23:02:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lane violation.
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For Date: 06/04/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-6630         0109 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 562] RIVER ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:09:28                 Arvd-01:09:34  Clrd-01:25:41
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:11:07                 Arvd-01:11:08  Clrd-01:25:43
         Narrative:      

Owner of the vehicle advised of status. She will be   
contacting AAA in the morning. Unit 222 provided a ride to   
her residence. Starting mileage 49238 at 0121 hours. Ending   
mileage 49244.4 at 0131 hours. Units cleared.

25-6638         0509 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 06/04/2025 0520
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-05:11:54  Enrt-05:12:23  Arvd-05:17:11  Clrd-05:20:37
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 zone 28 shipping overhead door at the attached   
location.    

         Narrative:      
Accidental by employee.

25-6639         0541 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-05:41:13  Clrd-05:43:10
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-6640         0646 FIRE, OTHER Extinguished    
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:49:15                 Arvd-06:49:18  Clrd-07:11:06
         Narrative:      

911 caller reported a dumpster smoking at the attached   
location. Unit 222 investigating.

         Narrative:      
F.D. responding.

         Narrative:      
Hazard extinguished by F.D. units cleared.   

25-6641         0704 ALARM, COMMERCIAL False Alarm    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1026] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Signal 2, zone front door at the attached location.   

         Narrative:      
Alarm company requested to cancel the response. Key holder   
contacted.   

25-6642         0800 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 06/04/2025 0948
  Location/Address:    [TAU] WILDERNESS WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
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         Narrative:      
226 on SEMLEC call out at attached location for article   
search.

         Narrative:      
Items recovered.

25-6643         0926 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY REPORT TAKEN    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 06/04/2025 1027
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-09:29:42                 Arvd-09:29:45  Clrd-10:27:12
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-09:29:48                 Arvd-09:29:49  Clrd-10:27:09
         Narrative:      

D1 and D2 out assiting with an inspection.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-6648         1123 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in to lobby to drop off change of address for LTC.

25-6650         1222 ALARM, FIRE False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 06/04/2025 1239
  Location/Address:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:24:44                 Arvd-12:26:29  Clrd-12:39:21
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a fire alarm activation. FD dispatched.

25-6653         1351 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    HOWARD ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:54:08                 Arvd-13:56:38  Clrd-15:06:31
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-13:57:10                 Arvd-13:57:13  Clrd-15:06:57
         Narrative:      

2 car MVA. No PI.

         Narrative:      
FD dispatched for evaluation.

         Narrative:      
Male party 10-3. NIL requested. A-1 en route.

         Narrative:      
BCI en route.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Clerk contacted and set bail at 500 dollars and a sober   
ride.

         Narrative:      
Prisoner out of cell to be transported.   

         Narrative:      
228 en route to Plymouth County with one male.   

         Narrative:      
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Prisoner denied entry to the HOC due to being uncooperative   
during the booking process.  228 returning to station with   
prisoner.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-197-AR
            Arrest:    SPENCER, MATTHEW CHARLES       
           Address:    1 GODFREY CIR FRNT   CARVER, MA
               Age:    39
           Charges:    OUI-LIQUOR OR .08%, 2ND OFFENSE
                       NEGLIGENT OPERATION OF MOTOR VEHICLE

25-6655         1413 DISTURBANCE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-15:17:29                 Arvd-15:23:59  Clrd-15:41:32
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his father and neighbor were just   
involved in a verbal argument. CP requesting to speak to an   
Officer.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.   

25-6656         1443 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station reporting she lost her car keys with a   
pink case on them in an unknown area.

25-6657         1458 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-15:01:25                 Arvd-15:01:55  Clrd-15:03:51
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-15:01:52                 Arvd-15:01:55  Clrd-15:03:52
         Narrative:      

CP reporting a Verizon worker yelling at traffic and causing   
a traffic delay.

         Narrative:      
Verizon advised and clearing roadway.

25-6659         1539 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for copy of accident report and tow   
release.

         Narrative:      
Release and report given.

25-6661         1557 Motor Vehicle LOCKOUT Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 191] SPRING ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-16:15:06                 Arvd-16:15:08  Clrd-16:15:09
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting keys locked in vehicle.   

         Narrative:      
Vehicle unlocked by 226.

25-6662         1605 POLICE REQ, General Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO 1] COMMERCIAL ST
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         Narrative:      
911 caller reporting a stolen vehicle. Transferred to   
Brockton Police.   

25-6660         1608 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-16:12:59                 Arvd-16:13:01  Clrd-16:24:33
         Narrative:      

Walk in looking for advice on domestic issue.   

         Narrative:      
Party looking to speak to an officer regarding relationship   
advice. Party advised.   

25-6666         2021 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-20:22:21  Enrt-20:22:23  Arvd-20:24:54  Clrd-20:28:58
         Narrative:      

MSP requesting a unit to back up a trooper on a stop.   

For Date: 06/05/2025  -  Thursday   

25-6677         0755 ERRATIC OPERATION Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a vehicle unable to maintain lanes and   
driving at a low rate of speed.

         Narrative:      
Unable to locate.

25-6679         0839 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 292] ASH ST
         Narrative:      

Party requesting to speak with an officer about a former   
friend who keeps driving by her property.  Rp was advised of   
her 258e & trespass rights and to call the PD if he shows   
up.  As of now the party has not made contact with her, but   
she is concerned that he may.

25-6680         0945 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                                                     Arvd-09:45:00  Clrd-10:18:27
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                                                     Arvd-09:59:55  Clrd-10:18:26
         Narrative:      

D2 serving a summons to the attached party as the keeper of   
the records for the attached business. No docket number   
provided.

         Narrative:      
Served in hand.   

25-6682         0954 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher CHELSEA R FILIPPINI 06/05/2025 1014
       Vicinity of:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-09:54:36  Clrd-10:14:35
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.
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         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
Mark's has the vehicle.

25-6684         1001 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + GRANT ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-10:01:48  Clrd-10:06:26
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for marked lane, plate, and license   
violations.

25-6686         1009 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting tow release form, form given in   
hand.

25-6687         1028 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 7] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

D2 serving attached party at the attached business. No   
docket number provided.   

         Narrative:      
Served in hand.   

25-6688         1031 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-10:31:40  Clrd-10:31:43
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-6689         1031 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 7] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

D2 serving attached party at attached business. No docket   
number provided.

         Narrative:      
Served in hand.   

25-6690         1034 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 7] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

D2 serving attached party at attached business. No docket   
number provided.

         Narrative:      
Served in hand.   

25-6691         1036 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
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        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 7] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

D2 serving attached party at attached business. No docket   
number provided.

         Narrative:      
Served in hand.   

25-6692         1038 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 7] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

D2 serving attached party at attached business. No docket   
number provided.

         Narrative:      
Served in hand.   

25-6693         1040 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 7] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

D2 serving attached party at attached business. No docket   
number provided.

         Narrative:      
Party not working today. Will attempt to serve again.   

25-6694         1043 SERVE SUMMONS Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
  Location/Address:    [WEG 7] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

D2 serving attached party at attached business. No docket   
number provided.

         Narrative:      
Party not working today, will attempt to serve later.   

25-6696         1109 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-11:09:00  Clrd-11:45:18
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:10:28  Clrd-11:50:12
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, May's enroute. Male party 10-3, female party   
10-3

         Narrative:      
228 enroute to the station with one female 10-3 starting   
31038.5

         Narrative:      
228 ending miles 31039.2

         Narrative:      
May's has the vehicle, 227 enroute to the station with 1   
male party 10-3.

         Narrative:      
227 arrival at the station.

         Narrative:      
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BCI enroute for mugs and prints.

         Narrative:      
Female prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
Male prisoner placed in cell at this time.

         Narrative:      
BCI is in the building at this time.

         Narrative:      
Both parties transported to BDC.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-199-AR
            Arrest:    KILSBY-MUNAFO, CECILY MARIAH       
           Address:    56 BRYANT ST   BERKLEY, MA
               Age:    27
           Charges:    DRUG, POSSESS CLASS A
                       ARREST LOCAL WARRANT-Brockton District Warrant
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
                       ARREST OUTSIDE WARRANT-OUTSIDE JURISIDICTION
         Refer To Arrest:      25-200-AR
            Arrest:    ALVES, ROSEVELT JOSE       
           Address:    380 PARK ST Apt. #1   STOUGHTON, MA
               Age:    43
           Charges:    DRUG, POSSESS CLASS B

25-6697         1153 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:53:32  Clrd-12:13:54
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-6699         1207 SOLICITING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:45:26  Enrt-12:45:29  Arvd-12:53:34  Clrd-13:06:25
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting solicitor in the area.

         Narrative:      
222 located the party and advised him of the proper channels   
to solicit in town.

25-6700         1213 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:15:22  Enrt-12:15:25  Arvd-12:18:23  Clrd-12:44:51
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting motor vehicle accident. No reported   
injuries, no airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
Report follows.

25-6703         1251 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST + CENTRAL SQ
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-12:51:30  Clrd-12:57:30
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for marked lane violation.
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25-6705         1321 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] W CHESTNUT ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting fire alarm activation, transferred to   
Brockton via PSAP.

25-6706         1343 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 435] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-14:09:03                 Arvd-14:09:05  Clrd-14:14:51
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a dog locked in the car with   
the windows up for approximately 15 minutes.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle gone upon officer arrival.

25-6708         1514 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting a tow release form, form given in   
hand.

25-6710         1624 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 496] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-16:26:07                 Arvd-16:29:30  Clrd-16:35:41
         Narrative:      

Business line caller stating she's broken down in front of   
attached location.   

         Narrative:      
Party was assisted and escorted to A1. Officer clear.

25-6711         1630 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Sara L Picariello 06/05/2025 1806
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-16:31:24                 Arvd-16:31:25  Clrd-16:40:42
         Narrative:      

Party into station to speak with D2.

         Narrative:      
Party clear from station.

25-6712         1731 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-17:31:00  Clrd-17:35:09
         Narrative:      

Warning for red light violation.

25-6715         1829 ANIMAL CONTROL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1195] RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:32:54                 Arvd-18:36:25  Clrd-18:47:35
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-18:39:42  Clrd-18:39:47
         Narrative:      
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Business line caller reporting a goat from attached location   
has slipped free.

         Narrative:      
Owner contacted and advised one of his animals had escaped.   
Owner en route to put away animal. Officer clear from scene.

25-6716         1909 LOST & FOUND/ABANDONED Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:09:00  Clrd-19:27:05
         Narrative:      

225 attempting to return lost debit card at attached   
location.

         Narrative:      
Officer attempted to make contact and no answer. Officer   
returning to station with card.

         Narrative:      
Attempted to contact party by phone and no answer.

         Narrative:      
Party into station for card. Card given.

25-6717         1921 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 06/05/2025 1938
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:21:00  Clrd-19:29:54
         Narrative:      

Licensed operator was able to take control of the vehicle.   
Citation given. Report to follow.

25-6718         2047 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-20:47:00  Clrd-21:03:34
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-20:55:41                 Arvd-20:55:42  Clrd-20:57:05
         Narrative:      

Dealer plates were put on vehicle and attached plates were   
confiscated.

25-6720         2114 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:18:25                 Arvd-21:18:27  Clrd-21:24:54
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/alarm zones 36 and 29 at attached location. Calling   
party has attempted to contact a keyholder with no sucess.

         Narrative:      
All appears in order. Attached vehicles were in parking lot   
appear to be employees at the business.

25-6723         2139 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:39:00  Clrd-21:49:25
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:41:40  Clrd-21:46:32
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-6727         2315 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:15:00  Clrd-23:21:10
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for speeding.

25-6728         2342 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-23:42:00  Clrd-23:45:19
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding and stopping in the middle of the road.

For Date: 06/06/2025  -  Friday   

25-6733         0155 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-01:56:57                 Arvd-01:57:00  Clrd-02:33:22
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-01:57:19                 Arvd-01:57:26  Clrd-02:34:48
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting MVA in the area.

         Narrative:      
Officer out requesting ambulance to respond. Unknown   
location of operator at this time.

         Narrative:      
Operator located. NIL requested for vehicle. A1 contacted   
and will take tow.

         Narrative:      
Operator refused medical transport at the scene. Vehicle   
removed, and cruisers clear.

25-6734         0237 BUILDING CHECK Property Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:37:36  Clrd-02:40:14
         Narrative:      

Property secure at this time.

25-6735         0254 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                                                     Arvd-02:54:58  Clrd-02:59:16
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.
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25-6736         0443 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 321] UNITED DR
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-04:46:58                 Arvd-04:52:50  Clrd-05:10:05
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-04:54:32                 Arvd-05:01:14  Clrd-05:09:58
         Narrative:      

Sig 2 warehouse door motion. No key holder contact has been   
made at this time.

         Narrative:      
Officer located open door. Second cruiser dispatched to   
assist.

         Narrative:      
Officers located employee of site. Cruisers clear.

25-6745         1100 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 06/06/2025 1335
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-11:01:11  Clrd-13:34:27
         Narrative:      

Officers out for school ice cream party.

25-6746         1105 ANIMAL CONTROL Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 489] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:05:35                 Arvd-11:05:36  Clrd-11:05:58
         Narrative:      

Party approached F.D. at the attached location to report a   
dog in left unattended inside the attached vehicle. F.D.   
contacted the P.D. Officer stated vehicle involved left   
prior to his arrival. Unit clear.   

25-6747         1118 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk-in party dropping off a renewal LTC application.   
Application filled.   

25-6748         1133 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo 06/06/2025 1335
  Location/Address:    [WEG 576] HOWARD ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:33:22  Clrd-12:40:38
         Narrative:      

Officer out for school ice cream party.   

25-6749         1238 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 06/06/2025 1310
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-12:40:45                 Arvd-12:54:26  Clrd-13:10:09
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a disabled truck at the attached location.   
Unit 222 notified.

         Narrative:      
222 checked the area, vehicle gone prior to arrival.   
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25-6754         1501 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    METACOMET RD
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:01:48                 Arvd-15:07:31  Clrd-15:39:05
         Narrative:      

Caller stated there is a male party on her property that she   
believes he is a scammer after she noticed he did not   
performed the job he was hired to do. Male party is outside   
waiting for a payment. Caller does not feel safe.

         Narrative:      
Unit 222 dispatched to investigate.

         Narrative:      
Caller concerned about being scammed, agreed to pay for   
services once billed through the company.   

25-6755         1525 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 06/06/2025 1608
  Location/Address:    GRANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-15:39:09  Enrt-15:41:21  Arvd-15:45:50  Clrd-16:00:41
         Narrative:      

Caller reported a suspicious white van parked in front of a   
house that is for sale at the attached location. Caller also   
was concerned about solicitors that rang her door bell while   
she was not at home. Unit 222 dispatched.    

         Narrative:      
Attached van is parked in driveway of 50 Grant Street. Spoke   
with neighbors at 53 Grant St who stated van is there every   
few days and believed to be family member of owners.

25-6757         1557 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to drop off LTC renewal.   

25-6758         1627 LARCENY REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-16:30:02                 Arvd-16:30:44  Clrd-16:45:44
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby to report stolen packages.   

         Narrative:      
Party spoke with 224, report to follow.   

25-6759         1633 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-16:37:01                 Arvd-16:37:03  Clrd-16:47:06
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting minor MVA in the area attached.   

         Narrative:      
Both vehicles were able to leave under their own power.   
Report to follow.   

25-6761         1637 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
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         Narrative:      
e911 caller reporting erratic vehicle, speeding, passing   
cars, heading south in the attached vicinity.   

         Narrative:      
Party stated it was a crossover/suv, color blue, possibly a   
Honda CRV, unable to get plate due to vehicles speed.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle was last seen possibly heading towards Bridgewater.   

25-6762         1708 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-17:09:02  Clrd-17:44:45
         Narrative:      

224 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.   

25-6763         1743 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 06/06/2025 1909
       Vicinity of:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:43:36  Clrd-18:05:40
         Narrative:      

Officer ran radar in area.  No vehicles traveling over 25   
MPH.

25-6764         1746 SOLICITING Services Rendered    
          Location:    [WEG 1584] MATFIELD WOODS
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-17:54:14                 Arvd-18:02:39  Clrd-18:16:57
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting PD to the area to address pest control   
solicitation in the area.   

         Narrative:      
Party was described as a male, tall, thin, wearing a navy   
shirt, gray pants, and baseball cap. Last seen at the corner   
of Victorian and Friendship, approximately 15min ago.   

         Narrative:      
227 spoke with party and advised of solicitation   
regulations. 227 will be shuttling party to Brockton.   

         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off and advised.   

25-6765         1823 ROAD HAZARD Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-18:23:00  Clrd-18:49:18
         Narrative:      

227 received complaint regarding work crew in the area   
attached reportedly directing their own traffic while paving   
driveway.    

         Narrative:      
Party onsite states work is almost complete. 227 will be   
standing by.   
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25-6766         1836 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:37:08  Clrd-19:08:59
         Narrative:      

224 out at youth baseball.

25-6768         1921 SOLICITING Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:26:58                 Arvd-19:29:51  Clrd-19:36:21
         Narrative:      

Caller states young male wearing a black shirt, beige pants,   
and black baseball cap has been knocking on doors in the   
area. Requesting PD verify party is authorized to solicit in   
the area.   

         Narrative:      
224 located involved party and advised to cease soliciting   
until proper authorization is acquired.   

25-6769         2125 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24S MM 24.3
         Narrative:      

e911 caller was rear-ended on route 24s, other vehicle did   
not stop. Both vehicles are continuing south-bound at this   
time.   
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.

25-6771         2157 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST
         Narrative:      

225 out with DMV in the roadway.   

         Narrative:      
Party checks out, was retrieving property that fell.   

25-6774         2231 ERRATIC OPERATION Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
          Location:    [OT] 24S
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting erratic MV on 24S. Caller reports   
vehicle is unable to maintain lanes and nearly collided with   
several vehicles.   

         Narrative:      
Transferred to MSP via PSAP.   

25-6775         2237 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered    
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 56] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-22:38:28                 Arvd-22:38:29  Clrd-22:41:36
         Narrative:      

225 out with WBFD A2

         Narrative:      
A2 waiting for 3rd team member. 225 standing by until 3rd   
arrives.   

For Date: 06/07/2025  -  Saturday   
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25-6777         0055 DISTURBANCE CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-00:56:39                 Arvd-00:58:40  Clrd-01:11:08
         Narrative:      

E911 Hang-up. Call back reached employee at the above   
location reporting they have an intoxicated party attempting   
to leave on a motorcycle.

         Narrative:      
224 reports Involved Party agreed to transportation via Uber   

25-6778         0112 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 456] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:13:04  Clrd-01:13:09
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.   

25-6781         0126 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:26:23  Clrd-01:27:12
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.   

25-6782         0129 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1217] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:29:12  Clrd-01:29:50
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.   

25-6785         0612 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E911 hang-up. Call back reached a confused elderly female at   
the above facility. CP summoned the duty nurse who confirmed   
the call as accidental.

25-6786         0619 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + OLD WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:20:54  Clrd-07:01:56
         Narrative:      

224 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic. No violations observed.   

25-6787         0620 POLICE REQ, General Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 06/07/2025 0632
  Location/Address:    [WEG 74] NORTH MAIN ST
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                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:22:43                 Arvd-06:22:45  Clrd-06:32:22
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a large amount of trash dumped   
in the powerline right of way overnight.

         Narrative:      
Officer observed small amount of construction debris and old   
platic child toys. Nothing to identify parties that left   
material. Cruiser clear.

25-6789         0825 DISTURBANCE Peace Restored    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:27:25  Enrt-08:27:27  Arvd-08:29:14  Clrd-08:43:43
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:27:28  Enrt-08:27:30  Arvd-08:30:28  Clrd-08:43:44
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-08:30:55  Enrt-08:30:56  Arvd-08:31:42  Clrd-08:34:05
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a disruptive party inside the   
classroom and would like him removed.

         Narrative:      
Party left without incident.

25-6792         0935 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:36:48  Enrt-09:36:50  Arvd-09:39:17  Clrd-10:09:49
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a motor vehicle accident with no airbag   
deployment and no reported injuries.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested, Mark's enroute.

         Narrative:      
224 transporting 1 parent and 1 juvenile to their residence.

         Narrative:      
224 clear, back in town. Report to follow.

25-6794         1010 ROAD HAZARD Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    ROUTE 24 OVERPASS
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:16:54  Enrt-10:16:56  Arvd-10:23:20  Clrd-10:38:47
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting multiple large cardboard   
pieces in the road way causing a potential hazard to   
motorcycles.

         Narrative:      
224 reports several large pieces of plywood in the lanes,   
DPW notified.

25-6795         1230 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party turning in LTC renewal paperwork. Receipt   
given in hand.

25-6797         1247 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   
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  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party with LTC renewal paperwork. Receipt given in   
hand.

25-6798         1313 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:16:01  Enrt-13:16:02  Arvd-13:18:20  Clrd-13:36:10
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a motor vehicle accident no airbag   
deployment no injuries reported.

         Narrative:      
All vehicles were able to leave under their own power,   
report to follow.

25-6800         1336 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-13:38:09  Enrt-13:38:11  Arvd-13:40:27  Clrd-13:56:11
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a motor vehicle accident, no reported   
injuries or airbag deployment.

         Narrative:      
Report follows.

25-6801         1341 CIVIL Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1042] SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:43:22  Enrt-13:43:38  Arvd-13:51:01  Clrd-14:17:16
         Narrative:      

Business line caller requesting an officer regarding   
tenant/landlord issues.

         Narrative:      
Party advised its a civil matter and to seek assistance from   
the courts.   

25-6802         1451 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in the lobby requesting a tow release. Release given   
in hand.

25-6803         1538 FIRE, OTHER Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [NOE] WELCH RD
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a flickering light on her ceiling.   
Caller transferred to Easton via PSAP.

25-6806         1854 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Property Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 716] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-18:56:31  Enrt-18:56:46  Arvd-18:59:05  Clrd-19:02:45
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ right garage zone. Attempted to call key holder   
with no answer.

         Narrative:      
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Property appears secure at this time.   

25-6807         2238 NOISE COMPLAINT Peace Restored    
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Jared Lynds 06/07/2025 2249
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1385] NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-22:41:19                 Arvd-22:46:39  Clrd-22:46:40
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:41:22                 Arvd-22:43:50  Clrd-22:46:38
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reporting a noise complaint.   

         Narrative:      
Party advised to turn down music. Officer clear.


